
Youth SNOWMOBILE SAFETY CLASS
Saturday, February 14  •  8:00am - 4:30pm
Location: Tamarack Sno-Flyers Clubhouse in Tamarack, MN
Fee: FREE   Sponsored by Tamarack Sno-Flyers

The Tamarack Sno-Flyers and the MN DNR  will be offering the Snowmobile 
Safety Training Course for youth and young adults, to anyone the age of 11 
and older who wish to obtain a safety certificate.  Anyone born after Decem-
ber 31, 1979 must have a snowmobile safety certificate in order to operate a 
snowmobile in Minnesota.
The course teaches the basics of safe and responsible snowmobiling.  It covers 
operating procedures, machine maintenance, rules and regulations, accident 
prevention, outdoor survival, environmental awareness, and code of ethics.  
The course includes both a written test and riding performance test that must 
be passed.
There will be a parental release form that will need to be sign prior to the class 
date.  You will receive your booklet/packet 2 weeks before the class date.  This 
gives you the chance to study and COMPLETE THE CHAPTER REVIEWS BEFORE 
THE CLASS!!
Things you will need the day of class:
  1.  Your packet with booklet and completed chapter reviews.
  2.  Dress for the snowmobile driving part of the test.
     You will need: Jacket and Snow Pants; Hat and gloves; 
	  BOOTS AND YOUR OWN HELMET
A parent must pre-registration their child with the McGregor Community Edu-
cation Office, 218-768-2111  ext. 233 in order to get your packet.
Class size limit of 30.
If you have any questions or concerns please contact: Safety Instructors Pat 
Collins @ 218-768-4706 or Frank DeMenge @ 218-380-6198


